
 

Your safety is our top priority always and especially in these 
uncertain times concerning the coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

We want you to know that at MAWC we are closely monitoring and following the 

recommendations of the CDC (Center for Disease Control), ACOG (American College of 

Obstetrics and Gynecology), and VDH (Virginia Department of Health). 

In our offices we have evaluated our current infection control practices and are assured our 

sterilization of instruments and disinfection of our rooms are of the highest standards. 

We are preemptively screening patients for signs of illness and rescheduling as needed. 

We are decreasing risk of exposure by limiting visits to essential personnel. 

We are continuing our high-quality healthcare and environmental safety with adherence to 

hand hygiene and respiratory etiquette  

We have implemented mitigation to decrease COVID-19 transmission in our local community. 

We value your trust in us. 

 Please contact your physician’s office directly with any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Here are some websites that may be helpful. 

www.midatlanticwomenscare.com 

www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov 

 


